
NOTICE OF MOTION – MORAY COUNCIL EMERGENCY CABINET 12 AUGUST 

2020 

 

Since the First Minister has urged Scots to ‘staycation’ there has been a well-
publicised pressure on tourist hot spots. 

Cragganmore campsite on the Speyside Way, despite being officially closed, 

is still being used by visitors.  As a consequence of there being no toilet 

facilities open, there have been hygiene issues regarding human waste in and 

around the campsite. 

For health and safety reasons, the campsite AND the toilets at this tourist 

hotspot need to opened as a matter of urgency. 

The proposal is that these facilities are opened as soon as possible and 

remain open until the end of October 2020. 
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